
Dear parents/guardians,  

Students will need to log in to IXL to complete their summer math assignments. The 
website is www.ixl.com. If you do not have your login information, please contact Miss Iris 
at iris.par@asjpalisades.org or call 201-861-3227. 

There are 20 assignments to be completed over the summer. Please ensure these 
assignments are spaced out throughout the summer, as they will be monitored weekly. 
Once students log in to IXL, the assignments will be available on their dashboard. They can 
also be accessed directly via the following link: www.ixl.com/math/skill-plans/ixl-summer-
boost-grade-6  



 


